
CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

PORT CONGESTION SURCHARGE 

November 14, 2014 

 

Dear Valued Customers: 

 

The port congestion problem in the US West Coast has not improved since the summer.  Congestion remains 

widespread and conditions continue to deteriorate on a daily basis.  Under the current circumstances and for quite 

some time, YANG MING has been dealing with severe and widespread operational difficulties all along the West 

Coast.   In the meantime, YANG MING has absorbed significant additional costs and expenses brought on by the 

congestion.   

 

Consequently, please be advised that YANG MING will assess its Port Congestion Surcharge on all US-bound 

shipments arriving at any U.S. West Coast port or Canadian Gateway port on or after November 17, 2014.   

 

Effective : Nov 17th, 2014 (Arrival Date)  

ORIGIN: ALL ORIGINS  

DESTINATION: All US DESTINATIONS via PSW/PNW (including Canadian Port) gateway 

EQUIPMENT TYPE 20' 40' 40H'  45'  

DRY 800 1000 1125    1266 

FR/OT 800 1000   

TANK 800 1000   

REFRIGERATED 800 1125 1125  

 

 

Please refer to YANG MING’s tariff No.: 50; Rule No.: 10-L regarding Port Congestion Surcharge for more detailed 

information.  We thank you for your understanding and patience.  If you shall have any question, please do not 

hesitate to contact us for further information. 

 


